
In order to provide our clients with the best experience possible when using our learning 
technologies, we are only able to provide technical assistance to people who are using the 
latest version of the Chrome, Firefox or Safari browser. Go to ​https://whatbrowser.org/​ to check 
and see if you have the latest version. 
 
We recommend that you set your browser to automatically update by enabling automatic 
updates in the settings (Safari updates are received through the Mac OS updates). 
 
There are occasionally differences in how well different browsers work with certain web pages 
and functions so it is helpful to have more than one of the supported browsers on your computer 
and try a different browser if something appears to be broken. We will endeavor to make sure 
that WolfWare works with the latest version of all of the supported browsers, but there are 
occasions when the error is with the web browser, a situation we have no control over. 
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